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Smithsonian Institution, 

Washington, D.C., Oct. 15, 1879 

 

Dear Captain, 

I am much gratified to hear by your letter of the 9th, that you have succeeded in getting your 
school established at Carlisle and that it meets your expectations; as I was satisfied that this 
would be the case. I hope one of these days to revisit Carlisle to see your work.  

I will take much pleasure in keeping the Dickinson scholarship for your boy.  

Tichkematse is, I believe, doing quite well. I have not seen him since my return.  

Sincerely yours 

SF Baird 

Captain R.H. Pratt. U.S.A. 

Carlisle 

PA 
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